Summary of WAC 173-350-500 Activities October 2014 through January 2015
(notes by Tom Culhane)

During these 4 months team members participated in a series of email exchanges, first
designed to develop a list of potential changes to WAC 173-350-500, then to evaluate and try to
reach agreement regarding some of the more straight forward of those edits.

The process to develop a list of potential changes involved Tom Culhane initially sending out a
list of potential changes that Ecology had accumulated up to that point in time, then inviting
team members to share their ideas.

Once a list of potential changes was compiled, Tom edited a draft version of WAC 173-350-500
to reflect the fairly non-controversial changes. That draft was then shared with other team
members, and, if questions or concerns remained regarding any one of those edits, that change
was withdrawn from the draft at least for now.

At that point the team shifted to a conference call mode for evaluating the rest of the potential
edits.

Participants included:

Patti Johnson, Kittitas County

Bryan Hunt - Northeast Tri County Health District

Dennis Morr, Tans Alta

Brian Butler, Landau Associates

James Obereiner, JIMO Consulting

Jennifer Garcelon, Clallam County

Pat Shanley, Dept. of Ecology Waste 2 Resources Program
Tom Culhane, Dept. of Ecology Waste 2 Resources Program



